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SEP 28 1994 

Nancy L. Ladd 
Director, Defense Acquisition 

Regulations Council 
ATTN: IMD 3D139, 
OUSD(A&T) 
3062 Defense Pentagon 
washington, DC 20301-3062 

Re: FAR case 93-005, Employee Compensation Costs 

Dear Ms Ladd: 

000147 

Attached is our suggested response to OIRA re disposition of the 
OFPP comment on the subject case. If there are any questions, Mr. 
Jeremy Olson is the analyst on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Sfgned· Albert A. Vlcchlolta 

ALBERT A VICCHIOLLA 
Chairman 
Civilian Agency 
Acquisition council 
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